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Good afternoon.

About an hour ago at South Street School, our campus security noticed that there were three used shotgun
shells at the driveway entrance to the school. The shells were found near the security booth location. The shells
were described as being crushed and with some rust on them.
We called the Suffolk County Police Department to make a formal report of these findings.

While police were on route to SSS, our security officers began a review of our camera recordings. 
Upon review of the  security camera footage, it was determined that these shells fell from the back of a garbage
truck during today's pick-up.
Our partners in the Suffolk Police Department were updated with this information upon their arrival to the school.

We would like to thank our ESM security team for their ongoing vigilance of our campus, as well as the SCPD for
their assistance in the safety of our students and staff.

Cordially,

Joseph A. Steimel
Superintendent of Schools
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